
REPORT FROM SEEND & DISTRICT RAMBLERS for APM on Thursday 16th May 2023 

The past year has seen a full programme of walks with members volunteering to lead them. The odd 
walk had to be re scheduled due to our unpredictable weather, not always due to rain but one due 
to it being too hot!!! 

Walks went from Alton Barnes, Avoncliffe (Bradford on Avon), Roundway Down, Semington K&A 
canal, Holt, Yatton Keynell, Corsham, Sleight Valley Devizes and Bath.  We held our evening picnic 
walk at Box and walked via Shockerwick. 

We had a good weekend away in Minehead with 2 lovely walks, one from the hotel which took us to 
Selworthy Beacon and Selworthy village and one along the Taunton to Bridgewater canal on the way 
home. The hotel was so accommodating that we have booked again for October 2023. 

We held a well-attended skittles evening with an American supper. 

We continue to have a good number of members and have been averaging between 12 and 20 
people per walk.    

A full programme of walks is planned for the coming year along with skittles evening, the evening 
walk, picnic and a weekend to Minehead. 

New members always welcome, keep an eye on spotlight for details and come and join us. 

 

Sandra James 

Secretary of Seend & District  Ramblers 


